
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Date: October 29, 2024 
 
To: Prospective Firms 
  
From:  City of Cleveland, Department of Port Control 
 
Subject: Addendum No. 2 to Request for Proposal – Neutral Host Distributed Antenna System 
 
 
 
 
Please be advised that the City of Cleveland, through its Director of the Department of Port 
Control (“Department”), hereby publishes Addendum No. 2 to the Request for Proposal – Neutral 
Host Distributed Antenna System, dated October 29, 2024.   
 
The purpose of this addendum is to advise bidders of the following information: 
 

• Scope of Services has been revised and is available to view in the Scope of Work 
section on the OpenGov platform.  

• This addendum serves as notification to the addition of a Site Visit at Cleveland 
Hopkins International Airport, November 19, 2024 at 1:30 p.m. 

 
Site Visit Details 

➢ All participants must register with the Department of Port Control utilizing the RSVP 
function within OpenGov or by emailing kprawalsky@clevelandairport.com.  

➢ Registered participants will meet at the information desk on the baggage claim level.  
➢ There is no designated parking for this event.   
➢ Participants must bring a government issued identification.  
➢ Prohibited items are restricted from being taken into the secured areas of the 

airport. Prohibited items include, but are not limited to: weapons, explosives, 
incendiaries, and other items that are seemingly harmless, but may be used as a weapon. 
A full listing of all the prohibited items can be viewed on the TSA’s website at 
www.tsa.gov. 
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